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A Way Home for Tulsa 
FAIR HOUSING POLICY 

 
The member organizations of the Tulsa area Continuum of Care known as A Way Home for Tulsa 
("AWH4T") have committed themselves to promoting equal opportunity and non-discriminatory 
treatment in all aspects of the housing related services they provide. 
 
AWH4T complies with and supports the federal government, the State of Oklahoma and the City of 
Tulsa in prohibiting any and all forms of discrimination against classes identified in the following:  
• The Federal Fair Housing Act (“FHA” 42 U.S.C 3601, 3602, 3603, 3604, et seq.), the implementing 

regulations at 24 CFR part 100, Executive Order 11063, HUD Notice CPD-15-02 and 24 CFR Parts 5, 
200, 203, 236, 400, 570, 574, 576, 882, 891 and 982.  

• The Oklahoma Fair Housing Act (“OKFHA” Okla. Rev. Statutes Title 25 §1451, et seq.).  
• Tulsa Revised Ordinances, Title 5 §104.   
 
As a matter of internal policy and in conformity with the authorities referenced above, AWH4T does 
not support any form of discrimination based on any other factor illegal under federal, state or city 
statute, regulation or ordinance (any of which is an "Unlawful Category"). 


